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Agenda 

•  Prop 39 lighting update 

•  Summer project update 

•  Questions 



Prop 39 Lighting 
Project 

•  Lexington and Daves Ave. completed per project scope 

•  Blossom Hill 
•  Library removed from project scope due increased cost  

associated with emergency lighting system 

•  One classroom remains to be completed – will be done on 
a Wednesday afternoon 

•  With removal of  Blossom Hill Library a balance of  
$47,129.00 remains from the original contract 



Prop 39 Lighting 
Project 

•  Additional Projects (included in approved EEP) 
•  High bay lights retrofit – Fisher Library 

•  Exterior corridor lights – Fisher 

•  High Bay lights retrofit – Warehouse 



Summer Projects  



Proposed Projects 
Not YET Completed  

•  Playground equipment replacement 
•  Scheduled for December Recess 

•  Sealing / Striping 
•  Daves Ave. Poppy Lane parking lot – TBD 

•  Lexington playground - TBD 



Blossom Hill 
Sidewalk 



Blossom Hill 
crosswalk 



Blossom hill tuff 
sheds and pad 



Lexington parking 
lot walkway 



Daves ave. sidewalk/
crosswalk 



Van meter 
playground 



Van meter gates 



Container move 



Questions 
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